
The Finnish Gynecological Association organized its meeting in Hämeenlinna on 
April 18.–19.,2013. The topics of the first day covered the diagnostics and 
treatment of benign ovarian processes. On the second day, the main focus of the 
morning session was depression, including its new treatment modalities. For the 
afternoon session, we had invited two speakers from Norway, Susanne Albrechtsen 
from Bergen and Ganesh Acharya from Tromso. Both speakers gave excellent talks 
and their presentations raised important comments and active discussion. The 
meeting was a great success with about 260 attendees. Please find the enclosed 
program in Finnish.   
 
We very much appreciate and want to thank NFOG for the financial support that 
made it possible to invite Dr. Susanne Albrechtsen from Bergen, Norway. The 
title of her presentation was 'What is the optimal Cesarean section rate in 
Scandinavia?' The collaboration between Nordic Societies in our specialty is 
extremely important and we should make every effort to deepen this 
collaboration. 

	
  


